
 

 

13th September 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Reception Stay & Play 
 
We would like to invite you to attend our Reception Stay & Play session on Wednesday 28th 
September from 9.00am–10.00 am. We run Stay & Play sessions every half term- they are 
a great opportunity for you to spend time with your child in school, and to see what happens in 
Reception.  
 
The focus of this Stay & Play will be ‘The Great Outdoors’. With the completion of our new 
outdoor area, we would like to invite parents to see how the children learn outside and the kind 
of activities we do with them as part of our curriculum.  
 
It will also help you with some ideas of how to adapt resources for outdoor learning. We may 
be asking parents for some support with further development of our outdoor area in the future, 
so this would be a good opportunity for you to get involved.  
 
If you have anything that you would specifically like to see in this Stay & Play session (linked to 
outdoor play/learning) please do not hesitate to see your child’s class teacher.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Laura Tracanna, Fiona Walker and Sophie Roberts 
Reception Teachers  


